
 
 
 
 

 

December 6, 2023 
 

PRODUCT MATURITY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear CTI Customer, 
 
CTI is announcing the maturity of the 2512-A 75-Watt AC/DC Power Supply with Redundancy Support. 
 
This product is directly replaced by the 2515-A 100-Watt AC/DC Power Supply with Redundancy Support.  
Remaining availability of 2512-A is limited to stock on hand.  New 2515-A units are available from stock 
now. 
 
If you have questions about this maturity announcement, please contact CTI or your CTI Preferred 
Automation Partner. 
  
Regards, 

 
Robert Peck 
Senior Vice President 
Control Technology Inc. 
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